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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

World Music Day takes place on Monday 21st June, and to mark this, we are keen to provide an opportunity for some of 

our many talented instrumental pupils, from Primary 5, 6 and 7, to showcase their performance skills to our wider school 

community.  Due to current restrictions still in place, this will be by making a recording of themselves playing a piece of 

music and uploading this to the Google Classroom detailed below. These recordings will then be collated and shared with 

the wider school community via our school website. 

This opportunity is in no way competitive, but if your son/daughter has regular instrumental lessons and would like to 

take part, please ask them to join the Google Classroom which has been set up especially for this purpose via the following 

link-  

https://classroom.google.com/c/MzM5NTYwMjEyNzQw?cjc=mpsrmzm.  

There, they will be able to find more details of how to make their recording and how to take part in our Music 

Performance Showcase. The final deadline for all submissions is Tuesday 1st June. 

If you have any questions about this, please don’t hesitate to get in touch with either myself or Mr Watson. 

We very much look forward to celebrating the achievements of our many talented Netherlee musicians. 

 

Kindest regards, 

Lorna Wharton (PT) and Raymond Watson (CT) 

Principal Teacher 
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